Dear Planning Commission members,

I urge you to stop the South Pond Village Development development and prevent the loss of an
irreplaceable asset to the city. The Huron River corridor is important to me personally, both as a
wonderful recreation area and one of great ecological value, and | believe many others feel the
same. Preserving this wetland is the right thing to do.

Thank you for your time,
Sarah Haynes
Ann Arbor resident and University of Michigan Graduate Student



